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Mr. W. T. Crow, Section Leader
'

Uranium Fuel Fabrication Section
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety !

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Ccumission
|Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Q ow:

In the Matter of the ) Docket No. 50-438
Tennessee Valley Authority )

In response to R. L. Stevenson's May 19, 1981 letter to me, enclosed is one
copy of the requested drawing. This drawing shows the rack spacing and poison
arrangement for Bellefonte. Also enclosed is one copy of the non-proprietary
version of the "Bellefonte Spent Fuel Storage Rack Licensing Report." We
hereby request that the proprietary version subnitted by my May 6,1981 letter
to you be returned along with any copies you may have had made.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSES VALLEY AUTHORITY

. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Swornis p subscri tefore t- m,
j-< o>day of .ud 1981. gme

& I. g Rc g,Notary Public %. Jg J
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Mr. W. T. Crow June 8, 1981

cc (Letter only):
Mr. G. L. Davis
Contract Administrator
Contract Administration
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
P.O. Box 1313
Pensacola, Florida 32598

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cmmission
Washington, DC 20555
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